
 

 

 
 
 
20 February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
We are excited to announce that on Friday 28 February 2025 all bus students will be issued a Rollcall 
tag. Rollcall tags will come into effect for usage on Monday 3 March 2025.  
 
These tags will replace the current Student ID cards for bus usage. Please note that Student ID cards 
will still be utilised on campus for printing purposes as well as purchases from the Mango Café but 
will no longer work for the bus service.  
 
The Rollcall tag will be used when tapping on and off the bus and will be attached to student school 
bags with a lanyard. 
 
By utilising the tags to get on and off the bus, not only will the trip charges be more efficient, but 
parents will also be able to track their child through the RollCall app while they are travelling – peace 
of mind knowing they are on the bus.  
 
Replacement tags will be available at reception at a cost of $15 per tag and remain the property of 
the College. If your child exits the College, the tag will need to be returned. 
 
The College has now made every effort to ensure all students are able to tap on and tap off the bus 
with the provided tags. Students who fail to make use of their tags when utilising the bus service will 
be charged a fee of $5 per trip in addition to the bus fare.  
 
Students who consistently fail to use their tag, will be unable to make use of the bus service and 
parents will be asked to collect students from the College.  
 
 
Regards 
Administration 
 
 
  


